Radcliff Middle School

Site Based Council Minutes

October 7, 2009

The Radcliff Middle School Site Based Council met Wednesday, October 7, 2009 at 4:00 in the Media Center.

Members Present:  Laura McGray, Carolyn Shepherd, Connie Abell, and Steve McCullough.  Cheryl Freeman and Lindsey Garced were absent.

Agenda:  Ms. Abell made a motion to approve the agenda and Ms. Shepherd seconded.

Minutes:  Ms. Shepherd made a motion to approve the minutes and Ms. Abell seconded.
Policies:  There were no new policies.

Budget:  The council reviewed the monthly reports.  Ms. McGray told the council that the Title I budget is not available yet.
Planning:  The CSIP Committee will meet later in the month to look at test scores, goals and objectives.  They will use this data to form a new CSIP.

Student Achievement:  Ms. McGray handed out copies of the NCLB and IRP Reports.  Progress is being made as goals are being raised.  Ms. McGray also handed out copies of the SWIS Report.  Teachers are reviewing expectations with the students and are recognizing students for their positive behavior.
New Business:  The volleyball coach has resigned.  Ms. McGray has posted the position.  Mr. Josh Salisbury has been hired as the 8th grade Language Arts teacher.
Upcoming SBDM Meeting:  The next meeting will be held Wednesday, November 4, 2009 at 4:00.  Ms. Shepherd made a motion to adjourn and Ms. Abell seconded.  The meeting ended at 5:15.
